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UNAPPROVED MINUTES OF THE 

VERMONT BOARD OF CHIROPRACTIC 
APRIL 3, 2018 MEETING 

 
 
Present: Vernon Temple, D.C., Daniel Coane, Heather Rice, D.C., Benjamin King and 
James McDaniel, D.C.  Staff Present:  Lauren Hibbert, Carla Preston, and Diane Lafaille. 
   
1. The meeting was called to order at 1:35 p.m. 
 
2. The minutes of the January 23, 2018 meeting were approved as written.     
 
3. Disciplinary Matters 
 
 a. Ms. Preston reported that there are currently 7 cases pending. 
 
  Mr. King stated that would like to be on a case where there are standard of care issues with 

another chiropractic board member.  Ms. Preston will check to see if this is possible and will 
notify the Board. 

 
4. Other: 
 
 a. VCA submitted a request for continuing education approval for a course entitled, “Orthopedic 

Assessment and Clinical Approaches of the Spine and Extremities.”  This was approved. 
 
 b. Rule Revisions – The Board begin reviewing the current rules.   
 
 c. It was determined to contact FCLB to submit a Power Poll to other states asking how they 

recognize foreign educated institutions. 
  
 d.   The Board’s next meeting is scheduled for June 5, 2018 to begin at 1:30 p.m.  The Board will 

not be holding a July or August meeting. 
 
5. The Board adjourned at 3:25 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Diane Lafaille, Licensing Board Specialist 
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